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TO:    Doug Tucker – WECC Technical Staff  

FROM: Boris Tumarin for Arizona Electric Power Cooperative  

RE:    Arizona Electric Power Cooperative – 2025 Annual Progress Report  

 

Attached is Arizona Electric Power Cooperative’s WECC 2025 Annual Progress Report.  Filed by 

AEPCO in accordance with WECC Progress Report Policies and Procedures. 

Any new facilities and their planned system operation are in conformance with NERC Standards and 

WECC System Performance Criteria.  If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact 

Boris Tumarin at (520) 586-5116. 

Sincerely,  

Boris Tumarin  

Arizona Electric Power Cooperative  
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2025 Annual Progress Report to WECC  

Arizona Electric Power Cooperative (AEPCO)  

 

PROJECT COMPLETED:   

 

No Transmission Projects with voltage levels above 200 kV were completed.  

 

IN PROGRESS:  

 

 

All currently performed AEPCO planned transmission projects are below reporting threshold 

voltage level.  

None of the AEPCO current transmission and/or generation projects have any significant 

impact on the reliability of Western Interconnection.  

 


